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Courthouse to close on Friday; Caddo SO to
remain open

Wednesday, October 30, 2013

 

 

All offices at the Caddo Parish Courthouse except for the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office will be closed for All Saints
Day, Friday, November 1.  Anyone entering the Courthouse for business must enter from the Texas Street side.
 The handicap entrance on Marshall Street will remain open. The main entrance on Milam Street will be closed. 

The Caddo District Attorney's Office in the Frances Bickham Building and the Caddo Juvenile Courthouse will also
be closed. 

 


